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Dates for the diary 

Return 

Monday 4th September 

Secondary Transfer Meeting  

Thursday 7th September, 4.00pm 

End of Term 

Friday 20th October 

www.bonneville-
primary.lambeth.sch.uk 

End of Key Stage Achievement at Bonneville!   

GLD-‘Good Level   

of Development’ 
EYFS Wri R M GLD 

Bon 77% 81% 85% 77% 

Nat  N/A N/A  N/A  71% 

KS1 Writing Reading Maths Phonics 

Bonneville 81% 87% 85% 92% 

Exceeding 24% 30% 30% N/A 

Nat 68% 76% 75% 81% 

Key Stage 
Two 

Writing Reading Maths Grammar R,W,M 
 

Bonneville 
(2017) 

89% 85% 80% 91% 76% 

National 
(2017) 

76% 71% 75% 77% 61% 

Bonneville 
Exceeding 
(2017) 

20% 50% 32% 39% 20% 

National    
Exceeding 
(2016) 

15% 19% 17% 23% 5% 

The end of another academic year! All staff have worked incredibly hard to improve their areas of responsibility with 
great success and for this I thank you all. Our children have flourished this year from new experiences and the delivery 
of a broader and richer curriculum. The improved delivery of PE, Music and Spanish have heightened our children’s 
interest and improved their outcomes significantly. Whole school curriculum events have received high engagement 
from children and been particularly well attended by families and our local community. 

I am feeling particularly proud of our children this year who have achieved phenomenal standards in their end of Key 
Stage assessments. Based on unofficial early analysis, I can report that at the end of all Key Stages, our children have 
exceeded their counterparts, in all areas, against Lambeth and Nationally. This includes the percentage of children   
exceeding in all areas. 

Congratulations and well done to our children and thank you to all staff who have supported and taught these cohorts. 
We send our best wishes to year 6 bidding them farewell as they embark on the next stage of their lives. They have 
been an amazing cohort of children and outstanding role models. We will all miss you!  

This year we will also be saying goodbye to Ms Palton, who has worked at our school for 17 years as an Inclusion 
Teaching Assistant. We would like to thank her for all her years of service at our school and the impact she has had on 
the lives of our children over time. Her commitment to improving outcomes for young people in our community can   
never be questioned and for this on behalf of us all we thank you and wish you all the very best for the future. 

Finally, have a restful, enjoyable and safe holiday. I look forward to seeing you all at the gate on Monday 4thSeptember 
at 8.55am.                                                                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                         Ms A .Parker 

                                                                                                                                                                       Headteacher 

KS1 Years One and Two had an 
amazing day on their trips to Barnes 
Wetland Centre and Brighton Beach. 
Thank you to all the parents who 
supported each trip. 

EYFS Good luck to all our Reception 
children moving into Year 1 next year, 
as we welcome our new children and 
their families to Reception and the 
Bonneville community. 



UKS2 Well done to Year 6 on their performance of Peter 

Pan on Monday.  They did a brilliant job and showed 
themselves to be true performers.  Thank you to all who 
donated at the end of the play.  We have raised £154 for 
Great Ormand Street Hospital. 

The Secondary Transfer Meeting will be early next year 
on Thursday 7th September 2017, at 4pm, for years 5 
and 6. 

Sports Day Well done to 

all the children for taking part 
in Sport Day this year. We 
were thrilled to have Solomon 
Bar, Paralympic GB Athlete 
join us too. We were all very 
inspired by him.                
Congratulations to our overall 
winners in KS2, The Red   
Robbins and KS1, The Yellow 
Team. Well done to our adult      
winners, female parent race 
Jannine, male parent race 
Akeem and the male    
Teacher’s race Mr Sinclair. 

Creativity Week This 

term the entire school spent 
a full week indulging in ‘The 
Arts’. Every year groups   
visited an Art Gallery, learnt 
about the history and styles 
of various artists and were 
inspired to create their own 
pieces of art. The Art        
Exhibition at the end of the 
week was a tremendous  
success. Next year you will 
see outcomes of the         
children’s work hung around 
the school. Thank you to Ms 
Napier, Ms Neate and Ms 
Williams for making this   
happen. 

Music  

Next year Musitrax will 
continue to deliver    
music lessons for our 
children however, we 
have increased our 
provision to years 3, 4, 
5 and 6. 

Our Value when we return will be Quality  

School Council The school council are 
in the throws of raising money for our very 
own radio station equipment. This term they 
having been selling unwanted toys and this 
afternoon they will be running a sponsored 
triathlon. Well done, we looking forward to 
hearing how much you raise. 

Attendance  

Well done to 2M 
(98.5%) and 4H 
(99.2%) for the 
best attendance 

over the last 
week! 

Clubs 

Booking forms will go 
out next term. Clubs 
will start week        
commencing 25th            
September. 

 

Year 6 Perform Peter Pan 

FAB! This term our parents have been incredibly busy with the Summer Fair, which raised an amazing £5,600 
and International Evening. There have been various out of school events which have also contributed to school 
fundraising. The school, along with FAB are working hard to raise and apply for money to improve our playground 
and Sports facilities. Having looked at a variety of MUGA (Multi Use Game Area) we have found a design which 
meets our specification. I will share the design and fundraising target with you in the new year. This year we will be 
saying good bye to Ju and Amanda (from Chairing) who have been the Co-Chair of FAB for the past two years. 
They have worked incredibly hard on galvanising parents, preparing, organising, keeping the FAB calendar going 
and making each event even bigger and better. On behalf of the whole school community we thank you so much, I 
have enjoyed working with you. Best wishes! We welcome Erin Derrick and Cat Clark as our new Co-Chairs. 

House Points Winners! 

Congratulations to The     
Yellow Canaries for           
displaying exceptional     
manners and learning       
behaviour around school. 

School DinnersDue 
to the increase in the cost of 
each meal to the school, din-
ner money will be £2.40 per 
day from September.  


